
CoB Shocking News of the Week 
 
Three economists were seen inside the College of Business this week (of 11/16/2009)
at the same time.  As shocking as this news is, usmnews.net will try to monitor this 
situation and issue updates as warranted.  Right now there does not seem to be any 
reason to panic. 
 
 


